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Hi Everyone,
 
We just completed another great year for the Lawrence County Chapter of the 

Penn State Alumni Association.
 
Once again we were named as a "Group of Distinction", marking the 5th time we have 

achieved this honor the past eight years.
 
We had another successful Freshman Sendoff at Pearson Park where 16 incoming students 

along with their family, friends , our chapter members and guest speakers attended to wish 

them well in their freshman year at Penn State. Our guest speaker was Dr. Jo Anne 

Carrick, the campus director At Penn State Shenango.
We want to thank Tom and Debbie Show who chair this event annually for the great job 

they  do .
 
We again awarded four $500.00 scholarships at the Freshman Sendoff and you can read 

about our winners in this newsletter.
 
A successful Spring Meeting was held in May at the Crane Room with Steve Jones, the 

voice of the Nittany Lions as guest  speaker   It was a great turnout  for a great speaker.
 
Don't forget our breakfast buffet  for the Croke Park Classic in Dublin Ireland  on 

Saturday August 30th at the Meadows in Westgate Plaza. Kickoff is 8:30 a.m and only
$15.00 per person. All proceeds will benefit our Scholarship Fund.
 
Finally, our annual major fund raiser is at hand. We will be selling raffle tickets for a 

Pittsburgh Sports Basket, with items from the Steelers, Pirates, and the Penguins. It will 

also include two tickets to a Pittsburgh Steeler game.

So get on board and help us to have another great year for our Lawrence County Chapter.                          
                                                                                                                         

08/30/14       UCF                                    Away - 8:30 AM 
09/06/14       Akron                                 Home - Noon
09/13/14       Rutgers                       Away - 8 PM
09/20/14       Massachusetts           Home - TBA
09/27/14       Northwestern                    Home-Noon
10/11/14       Michigan                            Away - 7 PM
10/25/14       Ohio State                          Home - 8 PM
11/01/14       Maryland                            Home - TBA
11/08/14       Indiana                       Away - TBA
11/15/14       Temple                      Home - TBA
11/22/14       Illinois                                Away - TBA
11/29/14       Michigan State                  Home - TBA
12/06/14       Big Ten Championship    Away - TBA



The Lawrence County Chapter of the Penn State Alumni Association awarded four scholarships  at it's 
Freshman  Sendoff picnic at Pearson Park. This year's
recipients are:  

Madison Altmyer, a Neshannock High School graduate and daughter of Michael 
and Joann Altmyer of Neshannock Township. Madison ranked first in her class 
and was the 2014 valedictorian. She plans to major in pre-med at Penn State’s 
main campus at University Park. She was in the National Honor Society and 
helped to form the Neshannock Rotary Interact Club She participated in softball 
and volleyball & has been a volunteer with the John Thompson 5k run/walk. She 
helped to build the John Thompson memorial trail behind the high school. 
Madison also volunteers at Jameson Hospital.

Mackenzie Moon, a Mohawk High School graduate and 
daughter of Douglas and Jamie Moon of Enon Valley. 
Mackenzie ranked first in her class and was the 2014 
valedictorian. She plans to major in biology at University 

Park. She was a member of the high school newspaper staff, Health Careers Club, 
French Club, Chemistry Club & Academic Games Club and was president of 
Future Business Leaders of America. 
Mackenzie was a National Honor Society member. She participated in cross 
country, soccer and track & field and is a soccer referee for the Mohawk Soccer 
Club. She also is a lifeguard at SNPJ Recreation Center. Mackenzie  served as a 
volunteer for Royal Family Kids Camp for abused and neglected children.

Daniel Hughes, a Laurel High School graduate and son of Michael and Susan 
Hughes of Hickory Township. Daniel was vice president of the 2014 senior class. 
His plans are to major in plastics engineering at Penn State’s Behrend Campus in 
Erie. He was a National Honor Society member and participates in four clubs at 
school. He works part-time at Kmart and in his free time 
he enjoys football, basketball and baseball.

Jacob McMillen, a  Shenango High School graduate and son 
of Jeffrey and Deanna McMillen of Shenango Township. 
Jacob plans are to major in chemical engineering at 
University Park. He was a member of National Honor 
Society and Peer Leadership program and he volunteers for 

the Make-a-Wish Foundation. He has been a member of track and field and 
basketball teams the past six years.

The Lawrence County chapter has been awarding scholarships to Penn State 
freshmen since 1991. Through the years, the number or recipients has increased. 
The awards are funded by selling raffle tickets each year for a Pittsburgh Steelers basket, other 
fundraisers and social events.

Mackenzie Moon

Daniel Hughes

Meet Our 2014 Scholarship Winners!!

Lawrence County Chapter
Penn State 
Alumni Association 

YES, I WANT TO BE A MEMBER!
Membership Form:
   2014-2015 Dues - $15.00 per person or household

Please make all checks payable to: Lawrence County Chapter - Penn State Alumni
Please Mail to: Eleanor DeAntonio, 114 West Sheridan Ave., New Castle, PA 16105

Name: __________________________________________________________________________________________

Address:_________________________________________________________________________________________

City / State / Zip:_________________________________________________________________________________

Email Address (please provide even if previously provided) __________________________________________

Your Penn State School & Class___________________________________________________________________

  * I’d like to include an additional contribution to be applied directly to the scholarship fund $__________

Total remitted at this time: $________________________

DON’T FORGET THIS!!

GAME DAY BREAKFAST BUFFET

Lawrence County Chapter Officers:
President: Anthony “Bucky” Richards

Vice President: Denny Keane
Secretary: Brian Daytner

Treasurer: Eleanor DeAntonio

Lawrence County Chapter Board Members:
Beth Verterano - John Manna

Tom Show - Nancy Lowry
Debbie Wachter

Webmaster: Anthony Scarnati

It's that time of year again when we ask for your help and support in selling raffle tickets for our 
scholarship fund. This year's raffle will be for a Pittsburgh sports basket containing items of the 
Pittsburgh Steelers,the Pittsburgh Pirates, and the Pittsburgh Penguins, and two tickets to the 
Pittsburgh Steeler, New Orleans Saints game on November 30th at Heinz Field.
 
Once again this year we gave four $500.00 scholarships to deserving Lawrence County Students. In 
order to continue to award our students in this manner, we need to have fundraisers such as this raffle!! 
We will be sending you several raffle tickets to sell. Purchase what you want and try to sell the rest your 
friends and family. If you need  more contact Bucky.  

Lawrence County Chapter  Officers and Board Members

TV PARTY PENN STATE @ MICHIGAN - OCTOBER 11TH -CRANE ROOM
CHECK YOUR E-MAIL FOR DETAILS & UPCOMING TV PARTIES

Join Us For The Opener
PENN STATE vs CENTRAL FLORIDA

$1500 
Per Person

Madison Altmyer

Jacob McMillen
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